

AUGUST 2025 NEWSLETTER

As of 8/26/25 we had 311 members registered! Welcome everyone!

We had our first Tour of the Fall season to Cox Honey in Shelley on 8/27/25!

Cox Honey was established in 1927 and we learned many fascinating things about honey bees.







TEAM WALK TO END ALZHEIMER'S IS ON SEPTEMBER 20TH

At Snake River Landing, Idaho Falls

Please come and join our FFL team. We had fun doing the walk last year, see the attached photos.

Almost all of us are affected in some way by Alzheimer's or other dementias, whether it is ourselves, family members, or friends. Friends For Learning is supporting and fundraising for the Alzheimer's Association Walk to End Alzheimer's. This is the largest fundraiser to fight the disease.

Donate to support Friends For Learning and join our team. Go to: act.alz.org/goto/FFL

Our team Captain is Jeanell Coyne, contact her if you have any questions:

Jeanell Coyne-Team Captain 208-589=5237 jeanellcoyne7@gmail.com



Our team in 2024. Our team picture this year will be at 10:30am.

Come at 10 a.m. to visit the many informational booths, collect swag, and gather with our team.

Schedule of Events: Registration 10am, Walk Ceremony 11am, Walk 11:30am

Our Facebook link https://www.facebook.com/groups/698828959403602/?ref=share&mibextid=NSMWBT



Our Mexican Cultural Cuisine Committee needs more members! We have 66 that signed up to attend on November 3rd. On September 3rd we held our first planning meeting. The tasting luncheon to decide on the final menu is set for Friday, October 3, 2025, at 11:30. We have 10 members, but it takes many to make this a nice event. To volunteer to help and be on the committee please contact our Cuisine Chairman Cathy Gray at 208-201-2755 or the Facilitator Vicky Van Sickle at 208-589-6055

It's not too late to register for this fun evening!

Note from FFL Historian: I was trying to do a fancy newsletter, but that didn't work out for me. So at least here is some information for you. I'm sorry it is arriving late.

Please contact Vicky Van Sickle if you would like something in the September Newsletter.



Our table decorations for the New Zealand Cultural Cuisine in November 2024

We hope to see you at some of FFL classes!